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Notice of Award 
 
 

Notice is hereby given that Manatee County Government (County) awarded a Contract on 
December 14, 2021, for the Lift Station 14-A FM Replacement and Extension, Solicitation No. 
21-TA003719DJ as follows:  
 
Contract title:  Lift Station 14-A FM Replacement and Extension        
Awarded company:  Cobb Site Development.  
Contract amount: $3,172,614.27 
 
Contact the Procurement Representative for additional information: 
Name:  Dave Janney  
Phone: (941) 749-3056 
Email:  Dave.Janney@mymanatee.org 
   
 
 
 
 


